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Share Your Thoughts: 

Fairport s restaurant, retail and 
recreational opportunities draw 

people from throughout the 
Finger Lakes. We are working on a 
parking project to help keep these 
experiences safe and enjoyable. 

Please share your thoughts. 

TAKE THE SURVEY 

In the News: 

The Fairport LDC was recently 
awarded a NYS Canal System 
Tourism and Infrastructure and 

Event Grant to support the 
upcoming Plein Air Festival. 

Hosted by the Fairport Public 
Arts Committee, the Festival 

will welcome local and regional 
artists to spend the morning 
painting along the historic 
Erie Canal waterway and 
throughout the Village of 

Fairport! 

READ MORE 

Be on the lookout for our new Facade grant program and 

enhancements to the Front Porch Grant program! 

https://publicinput.com/fairportparkingstudy
https://www.fairportpleinair.org/



